
NYN Alternate Delegate/Forum Report 
 
Just a reminder that it is the 60th Anniversary of the Forum.  Please encourage your groups to  continue to 
Celebrate by Using the Forum in their Meetings & by subscribing to it. 
 
I have written an article in the September describing how the Subscriptions to the Forum have dropped and 
many of the newer members are not aware of it at all. Also many members think that because it has not gone 
through the Conference Approved Literature Process it is not CAL & therefore it can not be used in Meeting. 
The Forum is CAL in Concept because each issue is reviewed by the Forum Committee making sure it meets 
CAL Standards. However it is a Monthly Magazine & can not take usually longer process. 
 
I have Welcomed Two new Meeting to District 18. One is an Al-anon meeting and the other is an Alateen 
Meeting. 
 
I continue to write Articles for the Northern Highlights & I am working with the Committee researching the 
Possibility of doing Public Outreach at the 2015 New York State Fair. 
 
Please read the requirements for this Position and consider standing for it at the Fall Assembly, it has been a 
Blessing in my Life serving as your Trusted Servant in this Position. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
Diane C. 
	
  


